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SAFETY AT COLLEGE
Just a reminder that Junior School lessons start at 8.20am and for safety reasons the
gates are locked from 8.25am each morning.

This applies to the K-2 drop-off gate on Southern Cross Drive, the 3- 6 drive through gate and the
pedestrian gates on Kingsford Smith Ave.

Please ensure, if you are using the drop off zone, that your child has entered through the gates. 
Once the gates are locked, students will need to be signed in through the Front Office to enter the
College.

Thank you for your Corporation.

Mrs Sandy Wheeler
Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School
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